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Tuesday 4th February 2025 

Foxes Class Launceston Farm Trip – 19th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Wednesday 19th March, Foxes will be visiting Launceston Farm in Blandford. During the visit the children will have 

the opportunity to find out where their food comes from and take part in a range of activities to further support 

classroom learning. 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.00am and returning by 2.00pm. The children will need to wear 

school PE kit with trainers, waterproof coat and trousers (there is a chance they will get muddy). They will also need 

wellies in a named bag (if we have their wellies in school, please just supply us with a named bag) and a packed lunch 

and drink in a bag (e.g. a rucksack). Please remember not to order a hot school meal for this date. 

For this trip to take place, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £10 to cover the cost of the coach travel to and from 

the farm. On your Arbor Parent Portal, you should see a tab called ‘Activities’ with all the upcoming trips for your child. 

By clicking on this, you will see details of the ‘Foxes Farm Trip’ which you will need to complete. Sign-up on Arbor 

opens at 12.00 today and needs to be completed by Friday 14th March at 09.00. If you have any difficulties registering 

and paying for this trip, please contact the office.  

We would welcome offers of help from parents to accompany us on this trip. If you could help on the day, please could 

you let the office know.  

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr Walker 
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